## Admission arrangements for community secondary schools, BACA and PACA form 2013/14

Parents and carers are invited to return their comments on the proposed admission arrangements by 28<sup>th</sup> February 2012. Responses are welcome by email to schooladmissions@brighton-hove.gov.uk or in writing to:

School Admissions Consultation 2013/14

King's House

Hove

BN<sub>3</sub> 2LS

- Do you think that the current catchment area boundaries are correct? YES/NO
- 2. Please comment on the proposed changes to the catchment areas?
- 3. Should the council continue to use catchment areas as an admission priority? YES/NO
- 4. If your answer to question 3 is no, then what should be used instead?
- 5. Do you agree that the Council should continue to use an exceptional circumstances priority for secondary admissions? YES/NO
- 6. If your answer to question 5 is no, then what should be used instead or should there be no replacement?
- 7. Do you agree that the Council should continue to use the sibling link as an admission priority? YES/NO
- 8. If your answer to question 7 is no, then what should be used instead, or should there be no replacement?
- 9. Do you agree that random allocation should be used as a tie break within each admission priority? YES/NO
- 10. If your answer to question 9 is no, then what tie break should be used instead?
- 11. Please use this section for anything else you have to say about the current secondary school admission arrangements, positive or negative or purely observational.

## Admission arrangements for community infant, junior and primary schools 2013/14

Parents and carers are invited to return their comments on the proposed admission arrangements by 28<sup>th</sup> February 2012. Responses are welcome by email to <a href="mailto:schooladmissions@brighton-hove.gov.uk">schooladmissions@brighton-hove.gov.uk</a> or in writing to:

School Admissions Consultation 2013/14

King's House

Hove

BN<sub>3</sub> 2LS

- 1. Do you agree that the Council should continue to use home to school distance as the tie break within each admission priority? YES/NO
- 2. If you answered NO to question 1, what should be used instead?
- 3. If you answered YES to question 1, should this be measured by the current shortest available route system, or as the crow flies? ROUTE/CROW FLIES

Please use this space to make any comments, observations or suggestions you may have about the proposed admission arrangements for Community infant, junior and primary schools.

## Coordinated admissions schemes for 2013/14 and in year scheme for 2012/13

Parents and carers are invited to return their comments on the proposed admission arrangements by 28<sup>th</sup> February 2012. Responses are welcome by email to schooladmissions@brighton-hove.gov.uk or in writing to:

School Admissions Consultation 2013/14

King's House

Hove

BN<sub>3</sub> 2LS

Please use this space to make any comments, observations or suggestions you may have about the proposed coordinated admissions schemes.

## Other admissions matters on which you would like to comment

Please use this space to give us your views on any other admission related matter.